Education Abroad GE: Questions/guidelines for course submission
Proposals should address the following questions for faculty review members who are not familiar with your discipline:
1. In what ways is the academic content of the course enriched by the education abroad component of the course?
2. What process is in place to allow students to reflect on how their time abroad has enriched their academic experience?
3. How does the course promote appreciation of and reflection on the similarities, differences, and interconnections between the students’ host country/countries and the U.S.?
4. What aspects of the course insure that the students learn how to function effectively within their host country/countries?
5. We recommend that all new course submissions in this category include details of the proposed contact time between students and instructors so that the committee can assess how many credits any particular education abroad experience can fulfill.
